
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 7, 2011 
 
 
 
Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto ON   M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
Re:  EB-2011-0054 - Hydro Ottawa Limited 2012 Cost of Service Rate Application 
 
This letter is to advise the Board and Intervenors that, due to some technical issues, Hydro Ottawa 
Limited will not be filing interrogatory responses today. Hydro Ottawa Limited expects to file most of the 
interrogatory responses September 8, 2011. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at 613-738-5499 ext. 7472 or via email 
at regulatoryaffairs@hydroottawa.com. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by P. Hoey 
 
Patrick Hoey 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
 
cc: EB-2011-0054 Intervenors 
 Fred Cass, Lawyer (Aird & Berlis) 
 


